
 

 

February 16, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As in the February 11, 2021 update letter, I am happy to report to you that all of our COVID 

positive residents remain recovered and doing well.  There are no covid positive residents in the 

facility.  We will continue to monitor all residents for signs and symptoms as well as test all 

residents weekly for a duration of 14 days from our last positive case, resident or staff.  Testing 

this week resulted in one employee testing positive.  Our employees will continue to be COVID 

tested twice a week as per NY State Department of Health guidelines. 

As always, I encourage you to schedule an iPad visit or a window visit with your loved one.  I 

am hopeful that in person visits could be allowed in the near future.  I thank you for your prayers 

and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Candace Schucht BSN RN 

Director of Nursing 


